

## **Engineering Department**

City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601-3396 (608)789-7505 Fax (608)789-8184

## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

**Finance Department** 

Cc:

City Clerk's Office

From:

**Engineering Department** 

Date:

5/18/2023

Subject:

**Final Sanitary Main Assessments** 

Attached find the FINAL ASSESSMENTS to properties for construction of Sanitary mains for work performed in 2021.

These assessments include:

20th Street S, from Cass to Main - Sanitary Sewer

Preliminary assessment costs were adopted by the Common Council on 13 May 2021 (Resolution and Legistar file 21-0555).

Final assessment amounts are either the same or less than original assessment amounts in all cases; thus, assessments do not need to go to Council again.

Please process for payment. If you have any questions, please contact this department at 789-7505.

Caleb Wodarz, P.E.

Call Wachung

Deputy Director of Public Works & Utilities